
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested a
report on circumstances of death of a school student in the Moscow
Region

 

  

The investigative authorities received a report about the death of a 17-year-old schoolboy in the
classroom of an educational institution. An inquiry into this fact was immediately organized. It was
established that the minor had health problems in his lifetime. During examination of the scene, as
well as of the body of the pupil, no injuries were found. Currently, teachers and classmates of the
boy are being questioned, medical records and medical history of the child have been requested,
forensic medical examination has been appointed.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee instructed the head of the Investigative Committee of
Russia in the Moscow Region A. Starikov to investigate the circumstances of the incident and report
on the situation.

02 December 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1634791 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 1

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1634791
http://www.tcpdf.org

